
Treasure Valley Whips September 16, 2015 meeting minutes 
 

The September meeting, held at the Sunrise Café in Middleton, was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by 
President Sarah Cummings.  There were eleven members present, including our new member, Vern 
Carpenter.  
 
The minutes from the July 15th meeting were approved after a motion from John Munson. 
 
Kathy DeLong presented the Treasurer’s report for July 15, 2015-September 16, 2015. 
Beginning balance:  $3934.31 
Ending balance:  $1706.20 
Income:  Luncheon Fundraiser  $247.00 
Expenses:  Amanda Horton-$1983.23, Sarah Cummings-$16.88,  Phil Porter-$155, Mary Van De Bogart-
$320.  Total: $2475.11.     
Since our bank balance is down and we didn’t have the bombproofing fundraiser, we need some money-
making ideas! 
 
Old business: 
We discussed ideas for the Pleasure Driving Show to be held on October 24 and 25.  Sarah will contact 
Amanda about plans for the show and Mary will get the information out to members.  We would like to 
have a silent auction during the show so please try to donate something to auction. 
 
Carolyn Phillips invites everyone to her home in Buhl on October 3rd for the Phillips Dead End Ranch 
Playday. 
 
Clay Maier will be at Birt arena October 2-4.  Contact Jan McEnroe if you are interested in a spot or for 
any other info about this event. 
 
New Business: 
Do we need a permit to sell food at rides and events?  If you know the answer, let us know. 
February 27-bombproofing 
March 27-driving event 
Sarah will ask Melinda Birt if those dates are saved for us for next year.  She will also ask about dates for 
ground driving. 
 
Special Business:  Kathy asked what kinds of events new and returning members want.  Vern said a class 
on learning the terms associated with driving would be helpful. 
Mary said to let her know if you learn of an event or show that has a driving component and she will get 
the word out.  She also asked for ideas about what we can do this winter to advance our driving. 
 
The next meeting will be at the Munsons’ new house.  It will be on November 14th at noon and will be a 
potluck. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 
Submitted by Barb Recla 

 
 


